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MEMO TO THE EDITOR :



December 3, 1968 

The Los Angeles city Fire Department will dedicate a new 

fire station at noon on Friday, December 6, 1968. The new 

station,  officially designated.as Fire Station No. 18, is located 

at 12050 Balboa Boulevard, Granada Hills. 

Fire station 18 was built at a total cost of  $168,458; plans 

and construction were $157,183 and land was $11,275. The funds 

financing the new station were derived from the 1959 Fire Bonds. 

The cost of this fire station will be offset by a grant to the 

City of Los Angeles in the amount of $32,373 from the U. S. 

Department of Agriculture Forest Service under the Los Angeles 

River  Flood  Prevention  Project. The architect of the station 

was Arthur Stephens of 11718 West Pico Boulevard, Los Angeles. 

The new fire station will protect, primarily. the North 

San Fernando Valley communities of Granada Hills and Mission 

Hills. Equipment at the station wi11 be a Crown triple combina- 

tion engine. and, because of the proximity of the mountain-brush 

area, a 700-gallon tank. Fifteen men will man the station, five 

on each of the three shifts. 
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This is a luncheon-dedication to which the press is 

cordially invited; the luncheon will begin at 12:00 noon and 

the dedication ceremony will be at 1:00 p.m. 

A host of public officials and community leaders will be 

present. Also various types of Fire Department equipment, 

representing the latest types of fire fighting apparatus will 

be on display_ 

Handout releases will be available at the ceremony. 

